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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 06th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I hope you are all keeping well. 
 
I have to say that, despite all the bravado, I was a little nervous on Monday morning about how working 
within coronavirus restrictions and guidelines (with increased pupil numbers) would go. I should not have 
been concerned! The pupils and staff have (once again) been superb and the atmosphere / mood in school 
has been inspiring. 
 
For those who are still at home, we are truly missing you all and can’t wait for things to be back to normal. 
As soon as we are allowed to cater for additional pupils and providing we have that capacity, we will be 
there! In addition, for those families who have chosen not to come back, we understand! These are 
difficult times and all we can do is what we think is right for our families.  
 
For those younger pupils coming in, please be aware that we are not supplying free fruit at the moment. 
We would be grateful if they could bring in fruit (in their lunchboxes) to be eaten as a snack during 
morning break.  
 
Behind the scenes, we are also looking forward to next academic year when hopefully normal service will 
resume. It has been lovely to see Bethany Scott (next year’s Topaz teacher) in school and preparing her 
resources and there have been lots of pre and post school meetings of class and key stage teams. We are 
determined to go from strength to strength as far as our school provision is concerned. 
 
Please do keep phoning / emailing or popping in with any questions, concerns or requests that you may 
have. Throughout this period, the main priority given to me by our governors has been to provide a 
supportive service to our pupils, families and the local community. I am determined to continue to do this. 
 
Please take care, 
 
 
Nigel Roberts 
Headteacher 
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